




Hello Yuri, 
I have received, reviewed and approved the above attached closure cost estimate for an amount of 
$376,555.00 for the year 2014. 
 
Please contact Susan Eldredge at 850-245-8740 or e-mail: susan.eldredge@dep.state.fl.us, 
To update letter of credit to comply with the approved amount by on or before May 1, 2014. 
 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bheem R. Kothur, P.E., DEE 
Hazardous Waste Program & Permitting 
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